

What's Inside:

- HMC Winter Banquet
- Holiday Food Raffle
- Letter from the President
- Last Call for Dues
- Committee Vacancy
- AmazonSmile program

Important dates:

Dec 7: Holiday Party

Jan 18: HMC Monthly Meeting Feb 15: HMC Monthly Meeting Mar 15: HMC Monthly Meeting Apr 26: HMC Monthly Meeting

Officers 2016-2017:

President: Denise Devine

Vice Pres.: Suzanne Waskiewicz

Treasurer: Jessica West

Secretary: Diane Kieras-Ciolkos

Program: Kris Moriarty

Kelly Higgins

Sunshine: Kris Moriarty

Peg Jekanowski

Membership: Melissa Aloisi

Newsletter: Melissa Aloisi

Grant Writing: Jen Lapis

Advertising: Jen Lapis

Fundraising: Donna Berg

Webmaster: Barb Pliska

Nominating: Peg Jekanowski Donna Berg

Suzanne Waskiewicz

Kris Moriarty

Directors: Barb Pliska

Jen Lapis

Peg Jekanowski

Diane Kieras-Ciolkos

Kelly Higgins

Jessica West

Suzanne Waskiewicz

Denise Devine



Winter Banquet — tonight!

12/7 at Goten of Japan Restaurant at 6pm!

104 Old Amherst Road (Route 116) Sunderland, MA 01375

Menu can be found online: http://gotenofjapan.com

Please bring a wrapped ornament for our Yankee swap....budget recommended \$10

It is not too late......

Please join us for some fun, laughter and just togetherness with such wonderful women! Come with a wrapped ornament and join in the fun in our annual exchange!

HMC Holiday Food Raffle

benefits our Friendship Box campaign Fund PLUS 14 lb. turkey donated to Food Pantry!

> Tickets available NOW through Kris Money and tickets due by 12/17



\$1 each or 6/\$5

Drawing Date: 12/18

Grand Prize: 14 lb. Turkey + fixings

Second: 12 lb. turkey

Third: 12 lb. turkey

Letter from the President

Dear Members,

Please remember to sell your **Food Raffle tickets**!!! This mostly all profit we got a grant from C&S of 4 turkeys and some chocolates and Kris ran with it. Drawing is Sunday the 18th, we need all tickets, money into Kris or Denise by then. Thank you!!!!

HHF wrap up meeting was held; members kicked around ideas on running the fair and some changes we may suggest, we plan to discuss in January. We have final profit of over \$4800. Thank you to all who helped: members, husbands, children, scouts, performers, and Santa. If you signed up for a sign, please return to my house at 106 West Street, thanks.

Our Holiday dinner will be on Wednesday the 7th (this is a date change because of the HES concert on the 8th). Goten Restaurant is the location please see the sign up genius, DDI thanks for organizing. We have a ornament swap that night; always fun.......what will be the sought after ornament???

Scholarship committee still in need of one more member; the committee is Bert, Kelly and Cathy West. Can you please help?

Membership committee is working on a social event after the first of the year. Many of the 'places' we are looking to host are very busy until that time.

Alert: change your 2017 dates for HMC meetings!!! January 18th, February 15th, March 15th, April 26th, May will be our dinner.

Personally I want to wish all of you a wonderful holiday season and a happy new year; you work hard for HMC and your families ENJOY.

Please pass this on to anyone you know who works at UMass we are on the 'list' for contributions. Thank you! **K15205 is our COMEC code.**

If anyone asks about Hadley Mothers' Club be sure to send them to our great web site: www.hadleymothersclub.org!

~Denise

devinehdly@charter.net or 413-695-0385

Hadley Mothers Club



LAST CALL FOR MEMBERSHIP DUES:

Please submit 2016-2017 Dues (\$10) and membership form at the December 7 Banquet to remain on our active mailing list or email us please ASAP. Thank you!

Scholarship Subcommittee Needs you!



This subcommittee creates guidelines and criteria for qualification of scholarships to bring to general membership for discussion. This committee gathers applications, interviews candidates, and awards 2 winners from HA. We still need 1 more member for this important committee by Jan 1 because existing policies need to be reviewed and presented to Membership for our March HMC Meeting. Members so far: Bert Szala, Kelly Higgins, Cathy West



Do you shop on Amazon.com? Do you know about AmazonSmile?

AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support your favorite charitable organization every time you shop, at no cost to you. When you shop at smile.amazon.com, you'll find the exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to your favorite charitable organization. You can choose from nearly one million organizations to support.

On your first visit to **AmazonSmile** (<u>smile.amazon.com</u>), you need to select a charitable organization to receive donations from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. We will remember your selection, and then every eligible purchase you make at <u>smile.amazon.com</u> will result in a donation.

Please set your charity to: Mothers Club of Hadley Inc

Location: Hadley, MA

3 easy ways to start shopping with a smile:

- 1. Create a Bookmark in your Internet Browser
- 2. Install the Amazon Assistant
- 3. Create a shortcut to your SMILE.AMAZON.COM site on your Mobile Device